
   nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 25th March 2022 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

We are delighted to confirm that our monthly Sikhi classes will resume from Thursday 31st March 2022 and 

then each last Thursday of every month.  This club will be run differently than before, the changes are: 

 

➢ This will run more like an afterschool club so from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 

➢ As the information being taught is aimed at KS2 children, the club will only be for Years 3/4/5/6. 

➢ Younger siblings will be unable to attend and should be collected or placed in alternative clubs such as 

wraparound. 

➢ Children who don’t wear a head covering will use the covering from their class, as each child has been 

given their own head covering we ask that this is then returned the next day to be used during school time 

prayers. 

➢ Collection will be from the rear of the school (hall door) via Cherry Street. 

 

This class will be run by Sukirat Singh and Kulwant Singh who run monthly Sikhi classes in local Gurdwara Sahibs 

around Wolverhampton.  The focus of the programme will be the following core elements of: 

      ·         The Guru’s names 

·         Panj Pyare 

·         Chaar Sahibzaade 

·         Mool Mantar 

·         Deh Shiva Shabad 

·         Other often repeated bani’s, Dohra’s and Saloks 

·         Symbols (Nishan Sahib, Khanda, Ik Oankar etc) 

·         Popular Sakhis 

·         Topical subjects on and around dates such as Holla Mohalla, Vasaikhi, Gurpurbs, Guru Arjan Dev Ji’s 

shaheedi 

 

These sessions will be child focused and interactive.  Please see below list of dates for Sikhi class for the rest of 

this academic year. 
➢ Thursday 31st March 

➢ Thursday 28th April 

➢ Thursday 26th May 

➢ Thursday 30th June 

➢ Thursday 30th June 

➢ Thursday 14th July 

 

Please note as this is a monthly club, if you agree to send your child/ren then they will be removed from any club 

they attend on the Thursday and will take part in this monthly session instead.  This is a great opportunity for 

children to learn about their faith and we would encourage parents to agree to send their child.  

 

If you do wish for your child to take part please click on the below link and complete the information: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0cSshxNDPUKeL6H4_TAl9tdCl7n6QsVGkVsWBCGos_FU

Q0NHNDhWNUdNQU5GUFlYNzFISUVXRTZLTi4u 

 

Please do contact the office on 01902 537 970, option 2/3 if you wish to discuss this.   

Yours sincerely 

Mr H Dhanjal 

Head Teacher 
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